
I am vehemently a opposed to Senate Bill 941. This bill does nothing for safety and only penalizes honest 
citizens. It only punishes law-abiding citizens who use their guns responsibly. Criminals by definition do 
not follow the law, all this bill does is put burdens on law-abiding citizens. I'm very disappointed to hear 
that press releases say there has been little public input on this subject. I know of many many people 
who have written in opposition of this bill. So what is happening? Are you ignoring constituents voices to 
push your own agendas? This bill is simply a wolf in sheep's clothing. Be honest and call it what you want 
it to be; is a gun-control Bill wrapped up in safety of citizens language. This bill should never be fast 
tracked, give the public time to comment on it. 
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